
Dear Mrs/Mr,

My name is Ondrej Filip, I am a CEO at CZ.NIC – ccTLD manager of .cz. I would like to volunteer 
to the AoC Review Team for Security, Stability and Resilience of the DNS. I believe I have enough 
qualification to serve the global community in such important process.

I have been working in TLD business since 2004. One of the key tasks of every TLD registry is to  
ensure a secure, stable and resilient operation of its part of the DNS system. In order to improve the  
security of the local domain .cz me and my colleagues at CZ.NIC have implemented DNSSEC 
technology in 2008 as one of the earliest implementers. We have implemented several policies and 
procedures to address many potential threads of our registrants and registrars and .cz domain users.  
Outcomes of such acts are for example end user level domain name blocking; establishing of our  
security department CZ.NIC CERT or security focused part of R&D program called CZ.NIC Labs.

Of course, we are not just focused on the domain .cz and Czech users. We are also involved in many 
international activities and forums related to DNS security, stability and resilience. We (including 
me  personally)  are  active  participants  of  DNS-OARC,  CENTR  tech  and  other  DNS  related 
activities.  As a  developed and stable  registry,  we realize  we have  a  responsibility towards less 
developed registries that are lacking resources and need a help to be able to ensure its operation 
including DNS. To address this issue, we have developed and free, open-source registry system that 
currently allows some of the smaller registries to provide its services securely and steadily.

Last but not least, we realize the importance and a key role of ICANN in the enhancement the 
operational stability, reliability, resilience, and global interoperability of DNS. We would like to  
help to improve this issue. And that is the main reason I would like to volunteer to this AoC Review 
Team.

Kind regards
Ondrej Filip


